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Next Meeting

By tradition, the January meeting takes the form of a film show; 1979 is
no exception., There are three films from the Post Office film library
with the following titles:

1. "The Catch that Nobody wants"
2. "No Ordinary Cargo"
3. "In Touch"

The first two are concerned with the laying and repair of undersea
telephone cables, where as the third is about the Post Office Highlands
and Islands scheme which aims to provide automatic telephone service to
the remote parts of Scotland.

The meeting will take place on Tuesday 2nd January,i1979 at Marconi College,
Arbour Lane, Chelmsford commencing at 7:30pm.

Please note that for the second month running the star prize in the raffle
will be the latest edition of the RSGB Call Book, value £2.52!

Committee Meeting
Wednesday 10th January, Wheatsheaf, 7:30Opnm,

Field Day

At the exploratory meeting on December 8th the club's resources were
reviewed and it was decided to enter H.F, N,F.D. in 1979. We hope to use
the site at Hylands Park but this is subject to the agreement of the
cobncil, Anyone who is any good at morse should contact the chairman so
that we can field the strongest possible teamn,

There will be & further meeting to make better plens on 24th January, 1979
at John Greenwood's QTH, please try to attend,

Radio Society of Great Britain

1979 is a very importent year for amateur radio because of the World
Administrative Radio Conference (#ARC 79). It is quite possible that we
could lose a large number, if not all, of our frequency bands. The RSGB
represents UK., amateurs in international dealings of this sort and has
already done a huge amount of work, via the IARU, towards WARC 79, There

is still much work to be done and the RSGB needs all the support it can get.
So, please do every thing possible to help; join if you're not already a
member or buy more RSGB publications., You could even send a donation!
Incidentally RSGB books are available from the editorial office at

88, Broomfield Road (members discounts are available).

MERRY CHRISTMAS TO ALL AND A HAPPY NEW YEAR

Bill
W.L. Pechey, GLCUE Telephpne: Good Easter
Newsletter Editor, 612
Forge Cottage, : Chelmsford 421188

Good Easter,
CHELMSFORD, CM1 LRS

MEMBERS ADS

WANTED Standard Pye mobile mic, prefere square type with side switch,
Manual for Pye U10B (N) for cash, GBKQE, Silver End 830%




